
 

November 6, 2009 

 

Re: EA0708-007 Taltson Hydroelectric Expansion Project – Dezé Energy Corp. 

 

To the distribution list: 

Dezé Energy Corporation has submitted a Draft Environmental Monitoring Program to the Mackenzie 

Valley Review Board (“Review Board”) as part of the environmental assessment of the Taltson Hydroelectric 

Expansion Program. The developer has created this plan for monitoring and management activities in 

response to concerns expressed by parties. The parties needed more detailed information on follow-up 

activities and monitoring programs in order to make their determinations of significance and impact 

predictions. The developer has submitted this plan and indicated at the recent Technical Sessions held in 

Yellowknife that Dezé Energy Corp. would welcome comments and feedback from participants in the 

environmental assessment. 

Parties are welcome to provide comments on this draft plan to the Review Board and to Dezé Energy Corp. 

directly. If parties choose to have a sidebar meeting with the developer, the Review Board would like to 

encourage participants to report to the Review Board on the results of any discussions. Comments to the 

Review Board can be submitted to me by November 30, 2009 at 5:00 pm. Please submit comments by either 

email at ttestart@reviewboard.ca or by fax at (867) 766-7074. 

 

Regards, 

 

Tawanis Testart 


